
 

 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Rolando Fernandez Jr., Capital Contracting Officer  

  Richard Mendoza, Public Works Director 

 

DATE:   January 25, 2021 

Subject: Correction Memo for item 20210127-10: ProLodge 5 Phase 3 Renovations 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The January 25, 2021 City Council Work Session agenda and January 27, 2021 City Council Regular Meeting 

agenda includes Item #10 for the Mayor and Council’s consideration to authorize additional funding for 

ProLodge 5 Phase 3 Renovations with Hensel Phelps Services, LLC in the amount of $187,962. 

The Fiscal Note section states, “Funding is available in the Operating and/or Maintenance Budgets of the 

Austin Public Health Department.”  We would like to correct and replace that line to read: “Funding is 

available through a federal Community Development Block Grant issued to the Housing and Planning 

Department.” 

If you have any questions, please contact Rolando Fernandez Jr. at 512-974-7749 or by email to 

rolando.fernandez@austintexas.gov. 

 

 

Cc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager  
 Nuria Rivera-Vandermyde, Deputy City Manager 
 Gina Fiandaca, Assistant City Manager 

Rosie Truelove, Director, Housing and Planning Department 
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